
Another year has started! We 
would like to invite you to our 
1st Annual Back to School  
Spaghetti Supper and         
Information night.   

During this busy time of year, 
let us do the cooking!      

Please join us for this FREE 
event.   

Highlights: 

 5:00—Sit down 

Spaghetti Supper in 

Parish Hall 

 6:00-Information 

Session # 1 and Dessert 

will be served in CORE 

classrooms 

 6:20—Info Session # 2 

Please return this portion to school on or before September 10th.  
 We look forward to seeing you on Thursday September 13th, 2012 

Family  Name: 

Total number of family members attending: 

We would really like to have at least ONE adult present per family. 
Please try to attend this exciting event! 
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